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Questions have been raised after the Pre-Proposal meeting held on October 9, 2013 for the University's RFP for Local and 
Charter Bus Transportation Services Southeast Michigan Area 2013 for Wayne State University.  A summary of the questions 
asked and the University's responses are as follows: 
 
Please Note:  Minutes to the Pre-bid Meeting should have read “Addendum No. 1, Minutes to the Pre-Bid Meeting”.  
Addenda must be acknowledged on Schedule D of bid proposals. 

Questions submitted after the pre-bid meeting: 
Question 1: The revised costing grid/sheet looks great.  It still lends itself to a very subjective assessment of costs for each 
individual competitor.  My fear is that you will get a wide range of responses that does not give you a fair assessment of each 
vendors pricing structure.  None of us price our trips exactly the same or calculate bumps the same.   The only similarity might 
be tolls or airport pick up fees.  Would it be feasible for WSU to pick, let’s say 3-long trips, 3-short trips based on actual 
itineraries that include bumps, tolls, etc….  Have each vendor complete the exercise based on the examples of the proposed 
itineraries.  You might even use trips WSU has taken in the past and that way you don’t have to create examples for this 
exercise.  It will also give you an accurate accounting of each vendors pricing structure based on similar scenarios.  You could 
use any number of trips (2, 3, 4, etc….) just make sure some will include bumps, tolls, etc…) Your thoughts are greatly 
appreciated.   
Response: Please respond to the RFP as noted on the Cost Schedules.  If further analysis is necessary after the bids have 
been submitted, WSU may choose to invite selected vendors to conduct a presentation of their proposals. 
 
Additional Insurance requirements have been submitted by WSU Office of Risk Management for this contract: 
The MUSIC recommendation document (see attached) is to let you know that we will now require Bus Charter companies to 
provide the $5M excess/umbrella coverage’s on the Certificate of Insurance they provide to us.  Our APPM requirements in the 
Schedule B document are still appropriate—what we are asking in addition to the $2M commercial general liability and the $2M 
auto liability, and the State of MI required work comp., is the $5M in excess/umbrella. 
The additional insured is still going to be Board of Governors (BOG) and WSU, and the certificate holder is still going to be 
WSU Office of Risk Management (ORM) and ORM’s address.  
 
Should you have any questions or concerns about this Addendum or on any other aspects of the Request for Proposal, please 
send them by email to Loretta McClary, Senior Buyer, Email; Ac2843@wayne.edu and (copy to Paula Reyes, Email:  
bb2709@wayne.edu)  Copy both Loretta McClary and Paula Reyes on all E-Mail questions. 
 
Please do not contact the various University departments, or other University Units, directly as this may result in 
disqualification of your proposal. 
 
Thank you 
 
Loretta McClary,  
Senior Buyer, Purchasing     
313-577-3731 
 
Attachment:  MUSIC Recommendation  
 
CC:  Procurement and Strategic Sourcing, Paula Reyes, Attendees list. 
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